Central Dakota Gem & Mineral Society (CDG&MS)

Minutes for August 7, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm by President Kevin Vetter on August 7, 2022 at the Sertoma
Park Shelter # 9 for our Annual Potluck Picnic. Other Officers in attendance were Vice President, Brenda Mor-
gan; Treasurer, Victor Wingerter and Secretary, Darrel Spencer. The Club members introduced themselves.

Treasurer: Victor Wingerter reported that the CDG&MS has a positive cash flow with all the bills having
been paid.

Secretary Darrel Spencer read the minutes from the July 7th Club Meeting that had been held at Sertoma
Park Shelter The minutes were approved as read.

Old Business:
There was no old business.
New Business:

Jaimie Van Zorst gave our Rock Club an update on the Show committees’ progress for the 48th Annual
Gem & Mineral Show. She discussed the progress of the floor plan. She stressed the importance of having
activities for the children such as rock painting, digging out fossils, and also the touch and see activities.
Keeping their attention focused on our Rock Club is important. The tables are pretty much all spoken for.
The committee is also following up on advertising the upcoming show

There being no other business, President Kevin Vetter adjourned the meeting.

Announcements:

A thank you from The Central Dakota Gem & Mineral Society goes out to all of the members who donated
prizes such as mineral specimens, and the beautiful quilt made by Virginia. It helps to draw in members.

The next meeting will be September 11, 2022, 2:00 p.m. at the Bismarck Library downstairs meeting room.
We will be stuffing bags and updating our plans for the upcoming Gem and Mineral Show of October 27, 28 &
29, 2022.

There being no other business, President Kevin Vetter adjourned the meeting.



